
As a volunteer at a local humane society, I have seen first hand the amount of resources and 

energy that goes into helping these wonderful creatures that bring so much joy to our lives. I 

support HCR 16, which will honor and raise awareness for wonderful adoptable dogs of all 

breeds. 

Best, 

 

Natalia Bueno 

Monmouth 

  

 


